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Docket Optical System - No. 09-AAER-1C.

From:  "Donald Jordan" <jordan2078@earthlink.net>
To: <docket@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 10/22/2009 6:30 AM

Subject: No. 09-AAER-1C.

Please. No more govt. regulations for TV sets. When you interfere in our lives the prices go up and
business is stifled. California is already killing business and we don't need more regulations.

Let's get going on nuclear energy plants.
Let's get going on natural gas for cars.

But, please, no regulations on Televisions! We are overregulated. Leave us alone.

Rev. Donald & Lori Jordan DOC K ET

1365 Hawthorne Ave

Chico, CA 95926 09-AAER-1C
(530)345-5812
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